March 05, 2024

To Hall Co Planning and Zoning:

We are requesting a renewal of existing Conditional Use
permit that was granted August 17, 2018. The business
license to Mr. Martinez's business had expired and the
renewal of the Conditional Use permit was required. The
business will continue to function under same operating
conditions that has been applied since August 2018. We do
appreciate your consideration on this matter.

Thank You,

Randy L. Matheny



